
 
 
Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC #  037-2001) April 16, 2001                
 
National Health & Safety Corporation - Common Stock   (NHLT) 
 
    Notice has been received that the above Company’s Plan of Reorganization (Plan) filed 
under Chapter XI of the Federal Bankruptcy Code, became effective on January 22, 2001.  
Pursuant to the plan holders were unaffected. 
 
 For technical reasons a new CUSIP has been issued.  Since the transfer agent only 
recognizes transfers under the new CUSIP (636327207), trades should be executed and 
compared under the new number effective April 17, 2001. 
 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Data Integrity Department, 
(203) 375-9609. 
 
   Dorothy L. Kennedy 
   Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc.      80 Merritt Blvd., Trumbull, CT 06611     203 385 4500 


